
Didion TK 2024-2025 Supply Information 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to TK!  We will need lots of supplies this year.  Here’s what you need to know:  

Each child should bring a backpack daily, something the child can manage and without 

wheels.  In that backpack should be these items only: 

 

1. One 1 or 2-gallon zip-lock baggie with a full change of clean clothes (pants and 

shirt or dress, underpants, and socks) labeled with the child’s name. 

2. One water bottled, filled in the morning, labeled with your child’s name. 

3. **If the child will stay for an after-care program and will be bringing lunch from 

home, then a lunch pail with lunch items sealed inside. 

 

Please do not send anything else to school for your child’s personal use: no pencils, 

crayons, books, notebooks, toys, jewelry, slap bracelets, candy, treats, etc. 

 

Classroom supplies are handled by parent donations.  We will need these items daily: 

 

Writing and Drawing Materials 

 

 “My First Tri-Write Pencils” with erasers, TICONDERAGO 

 

Crayola Washable Markers 

 

Crayola Large Crayons and Crayola Extra Large Crayons 

 

 

Housekeeping Items 

 

Kleenex 

 

Paper napkins 

 

Sanitary Wipes 

 

Band-Aids, assorted sizes 

 

Hand sanitizer 

Outdoor supplies 

 

Small Soccer Balls. 9-10 inch 



 

Small Basketballs, 9-10 inch 

 

Hula-Hoops 

 

Street Chalk 

 

 

Class Project Items 

 

Construction paper, small and large (8 x 12 and 8 x 24) 

 

Supply of White Card Stock 

 

Elmer’s Glue Sticks 

 

Scotch Tape refills 

 

Staples 

 

White paper plates (any size, any kind) 

 

Clear packaging tape 

 

Blue Carpenter’s tape 

 

We will need these items throughout the school year.  Donations from this list will help 

ensure that our TK students will have everything they need to access the curriculum. 

Don’t worry about duplicating another family’s item; we need lots of all these items.  

Consider bringing a small supply of something from the list to Orientation in mid-

August (date to be announced); then I can assess what we have and what is still needed. 

 

Thank you, my TK Families, for your support.  It’s going to be a great year1 

 

Judi Arnold AKA “Mrs. A” 
 
 

 


